
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
TO: ALL JUNIOR AND SENIOR HIGH STUDENTS 

ATTENDING 
        GREATER ST. ALBERT CATHOLIC SCHOOLS   

TOPIC:  “FROSHING” – ASSAULT AND ABDUCTION

BE ADVISED that all schools in the Greater St. Albert Roman Catholic 
Separate School District No. 734 are promoting a 
 “Zero tolerance for froshing” 

Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools’ Administrative Procedure 351 states: 

The District believes that froshing is an abusive and humiliating 
activity, and expects that students will neither initiate, participate, nor 
encourage froshing. The District supports the concept of schools 
organizing supervised, welcoming activities that engender a sense of 
belonging for all students. 

BE ADVISED that all students involved in the activity of assault or 
abduction (froshing) may be: 

 Suspended from school for a period of up to five school days;
 Expelled from school and District; and/or
 Subject to a criminal charge.

I hereby acknowledge that I have read and understand the above information and 
notification. 

Name of Student:  ______________________________________________ 

Signature of Student: ______________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________ 


